
 

Sanitization and disinfection of offices 
 
Members will recall that upon employees testing positive for COVID-19, the employer did not want to 
disinfect the workplace. Subsequently, the PSA engaged the Department of Employment and Labour, 
who inspected the workplace and issued Contravention Notices.  
 
The employer has appointed a service provider for sanitisation and disinfection of offices at 
Rentmeester, 113 and 33 Biccard Street on 22 and 23 July 2020. The buildings will thus be opened 
upon completion of the disinfection exercise. The PSA will continue to fight and protect the rights of 
workers. Shop stewards in the department are commended for hard work in defending the rights of 
members.  
 
 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: LIMPOPO DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION      
 

  

                                                                                                                              22-07-2020  
 


